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David Busch's Nikon Z5 Guide to Digital
Photography
Adobe Illustrator: A Complete Course and
Compendium of Features is your guide to
building vector graphics, whether you’re
creating logos, icons, drawings, typography,
or other illustrations—and regardless of
their destination: print, web, video, or
mobile. First, with a complete Course that
includes a set of projects and lessons
derived from Adobe Certified Instructor Jason
Hoppe, you will learn the procedures needed
to use Illustrator effectively and
professionally. Dozens of lessons are
included that can be applied to any graphics
you have in mind. Through these step-by-step
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lessons,
you’ll be exposed to all of
Illustrator’s features in practical contexts
and its best practices for optimal workflows.
To complete the Course, we’ll supply lesson
documents and their assets to download. These
can even serve as starting points for your
own projects.
Then, for greater depth of knowledge and
subsequent reference, you’ll use the
Compendium to uncover more of the “how” and
“why” of Illustrator. With each topic easy to
access, you can find and explore all of
Illustrator’s key features and concepts in
depth. With cross references between the
Course and Compendium, the two parts of the
book complement each other perfectly. Best of
all, when the lessons in the Course are done,
the Compendium will continue to serve for
months and years to come.
Learn step by step how to:
• Draw basic shapes and lines
• Build graphics using Illustrator’s
deep and diverse toolset
• Create complex icons using the
Pathfinder and Shape Builder
• Use color with predictable and
harmonic results
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• Work effectively with type
• And much more!

David Busch's Nikon D600 Guide to
Digital SLR Photography

Powered by Design
Introduces the features of the Sony Alpha
NEX-7 camera, covering such topics as setup
menus, exposure, working with lenses,
lighting, downloading and editing images, and
troubleshooting.

David Busch's Sony Alpha A7/A7r Guide
to Digital Photography
David Busch's Nikon Z5 Guide to Digital
Photography is your all-in-one comprehensive
resource and reference for getting the most
out of your Nikon Z5 mirrorless camera.
Nikon’s most affordable full-frame mirrorless
model boasts up-scale features, including
dual memory card slots, five-axis image
stabilization for sharp images even when
using slow shutter speeds, and an advanced
hybrid autofocus system with face/eye
detection and 273 AF points. The Z5’s 24MP
sensor supports 4K and Full HD movie
shooting, and an innovative Focus Shift mode
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With this book in hand, you’ll master all the
camera’s impressive features, and fine tune
your camera skills as develop your creativity
taking great photographs with your new Z5.
Filled with detailed how-to steps and fullcolor illustrations, David Busch's Nikon Z5
Guide to Digital Photography covers all the
camera's capabilities in depth, from taking
your first photos through advanced details of
setup, exposure, lens selection, lighting,
and more, and relates each feature to
specific photographic techniques and
situations. Also included is the handy visual
guide to the Z5, with close-up photos and
descriptions of the camera's essential
features and controls. Learn when to use each
option and, more importantly, when not to use
them, by following the author’s recommended
settings for every menu entry. With bestselling photographer and mentor David Busch
as your guide, you'll quickly have full
creative mastery of your camera’s
capabilities, whether you're shooting on the
job, as an advanced enthusiast, or are just
out for fun. Start building your knowledge
and confidence, while bringing your vision to
light with the Nikon Z5 today.

David Busch's Sony Alpha NEX-7 Guide to
Digital Photography
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Busch's Nikon D780 Guide to Digital
Photography is your all-in-one comprehensive
resource and reference for the exciting Nikon
D780 digital SLR. This weather-sealed
pro/enthusiast camera is built around a 24.5
megapixel back-illuminated sensor that offers
incredible image quality and features a dual
focus system for fast phase detect autofocus
in both viewfinder and live view/movie modes.
Burst shooting with continuous autofocus at 7
frames per second – or up to 12 fps in live
view/silent shooting mode – is an action
photographer’s dream. Videographers will love
the D780’s UHD 4K video, too. All
photographers will appreciate the security
the camera’s twin SD card slots provide.
Filled with detailed how-to steps and fullcolor illustrations, David Busch's Nikon D780
Guide to Digital Photography covers all the
camera's capabilities in depth, from taking
your first photos through advanced details of
setup, exposure, lens selection, lighting,
and more, and relates each feature to
specific photographic techniques and
situations. Also included is the handy visual
“roadmap” guide to the D780, a chapter with
close-up photos and descriptions of the
camera's essential features and controls.
Learn when to use each option and, more
importantly, when not to use them, by
following the author’s recommended settings
for every menu entry. With best-selling
photographer and mentor David Busch as your
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you'll quickly have full creative
mastery of your camera’s capabilities,
whether you're shooting on the job, as an
advanced enthusiast, or are just out for fun.
Start building your knowledge and confidence,
while bringing your vision to light with the
Nikon D780 today.

David Busch's Sony Alpha
a6500/ILCE-6500 Guide to Digital
Photography
In this tender-hearted debut, set against the
tumultuous backdrop of life in 1973, when
homosexuality is still considered a mental
illness, two boys defy all the odds and fall
in love. The year is 1973. The Watergate
hearings are in full swing. The Vietnam War
is still raging. And homosexuality is still
officially considered a mental illness. In
the midst of these trying times is sixteenyear-old Jonathan Collins, a bullied,
anxious, asthmatic kid, who aside from an
alcoholic father and his sympathetic neighbor
and friend Starla, is completely alone. To
cope, Jonathan escapes to the safe haven of
his imagination, where his hero David Bowie's
Ziggy Stardust and dead relatives, including
his mother, guide him through the rough
terrain of his life. In his alternate
reality, Jonathan can be anything: a
superhero, an astronaut, Ziggy Stardust,
himself, or completely "normal" and not a boy
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who likes
other boys. When he completes his
treatments, he will be normal--at least he
hopes. But before that can happen, Web
stumbles into his life. Web is everything
Jonathan wishes he could be: fearless,
fearsome and, most importantly, not ashamed
of being gay. Jonathan doesn't want to like
brooding Web, who has secrets all his own.
Jonathan wants nothing more than to be
"fixed" once and for all. But he's drawn to
Web anyway. Web is the first person in the
real world to see Jonathan completely and
think he's perfect. Web is a kind of escape
Jonathan has never known. For the first time
in his life, he may finally feel free enough
to love and accept himself as he is. A
poignant coming-of-age tale, Ziggy, Stardust
and Me heralds the arrival of a stunning and
important new voice in YA.

Mastering Photoshop Layers
Gary Friedman has earned a reputation for
clear explanations and a ridiculous attention
to detail. And his 700+ page, instantlydownloadable ebook has won accolades as being
the most well-explained and thorough book on
the A7 III.

The Sony A7 II

David Busch's Sony Alpha SLT-A58 Guide
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to Digital
The Sony A7 and A7R were the world's first
mirrorless, interchangeable lens cameras with
a full-frame sensor. Since their release,
Sony has expanded the series, adding the A7S
and A7II models. All of the cameras in the
series are intended for amateurs to semiprofessionals who want to jump into
photography with a camera that combines
compact size with the performance of a high
end DSLR. While the camera manual explains
what the camera can do, it doesn't show
exactly how to use the camera to create great
images! That's whereSony A7 Series: From
Snapshots to Great Shots comes in. Starting
with the top ten things users need to know
about the camera, author Brian Smith
carefully guides readers through the
operating features. Readers get practical
advice from a pro on which settings to use
when, great shooting tips, and end of chapter
assignments. In this book, updated from
theSony A7 / A7R: From Snapshots to Great
Shots (2014), Brian will: • Include an entire
new chapter on Menu Settings and Camera Setup
for the various cameras in the A7 series. •
Update and expand the video chapter to
include new features in the Sony A7S and
A7II, like XAVC S recording and Picture
Profiles. • Update the content covering new
features like 5-Axis SteadyShot–only found in
A7II–so that the text can apply to possible
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cameras with this feature •
Extensively update the Lens Adapter and
Accessories chapters to cover new features
and gear. • Replace some of the photos to
include shots from the A7S and A7II in the
mix. The A7 Series camera features include: •
Exmor CMOS full frame sensor (with different
megapixels depending on camera version) •
TruBlack XtraFine LCD screen (3"/ 7,5 cm)
with 921.6K dots resolution with tilt
functionality • 1.3 cm (0.5inch) Electronic
Viewfinder • 1200-zone evaluative light
metering • Built-in Wi-Fi and NFC • LED-auto
focus illuminator • Multi Interface Shoe • 9
customizable buttons and 45 assignable
functions Key differentiating features among
the cameras: • A7: 24MP and fast hybridautofocus. • A7R: 36MP version, with new,
higher-density sensor design, but without
optical low-pass filter of A7. Also does not
include the faster hybrid auto-focus system
in base model. • A7S: High-sensitivity
version with an effective ISO range from 100
to 409600 and with 4K video capability, but
only 12MP. • A7II: Uses the same sensor (with
minor tweaks) as the original A7, but updates
the external ergonomics and adds image
stabilization as the world's first 5-axis
sensor-shift image stabilization system for a
full-frame ILC. The A7II has the same 50Mbit
XAVC-S codec as the A7S but lacks 4K video.

David Busch's Sony Alpha NEX-7 Guide to
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Photography
David Busch's Sony Alpha a7C Guide to Digital
Photography is the most comprehensive
resource and reference for Sony’s ultracompact 24-megapixel full frame mirrorless
camera. The a7C packs large sensor image
quality and low light performance into the
world’s smallest full-frame camera with inbody five-axis image stabilization. The
perfect companion for travel photography
under the most demanding conditions, it’s
also fast enough for 10 frames-per-second
action photography bursts, and delivers the
resolution the most demanding landscape or
fine-art photographer require.
With fast, sensor-based 693-point phase
detect autofocus (with real-time face and eye
tracking), and 4K and full HD video
capabilities, the a7C has all the tools
needed to take incredible still images and
capture compelling movies and video blogs.
This book will show you how to master those
features as you explore the world of digital
photography and hone your creativity with
your a7C.
Filled with detailed how-to steps and fullcolor illustrations, David Busch's Sony Alpha
a7C Guide to Digital Photography covers every
feature of this camera in depth, from taking
your first photos through advanced details of
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exposure, lens selection, lighting,
and more, and relates each feature to
specific photographic techniques and
situations. Also included is the handy camera
"roadmap" chapter, an easy-to-use visual
guide to the camera's features and controls.
Learn when to use every option and, more
importantly, when not to use them, by
following the author’s recommended settings
for each menu entry. With best-selling
photographer and mentor David Busch as your
guide, you'll quickly have full creative
mastery of your camera’s capabilities,
whether you're shooting on the job, as an
advanced enthusiast exploring full frame
photography for the first time, or are just
out for fun. Start building your knowledge
and confidence, while bringing your vision to
light with the Sony a7C.

David Busch's Nikon D780 Guide to
Digital Photography
This book covers the ISTQB Expert Level Test
Manager syllabus and is a complete, one-stop
preparation guide for the reader who is
otherwise qualified (based on experience as a
test manager) to take the Expert Level Test
Manager exam. Included are extensive hands-on
exercises and sample exam questions that
comply with ISTQB standards for Expert Level
exams. p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px;
font: 11.0px Verdana} p.p2 {margin: 0.0px
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0.0px 0.0px; font: 11.0px Verdana; minheight: 13.0px} The ISTQB certification
program is the leading software tester
certification program in the world. With more
than 500,000 certificates issued and a global
presence in 70 countries, you can be
confident in the value and international
stature that the ISTQB Expert Level
certificate can offer you.

Nikon D780 For Dummies
Mastering the Nikon D500 by Darrell Young
provides a wealth of experience-based
information and insights for owners of the
new D500 camera. Darrell is determined to
help the user navigate past the confusion
that often comes with complex and powerful
professional camera equipment. This book
explores the features and capabilities of the
camera in a way that far surpasses the user’s
manual. It guides readers through the camera
features with step-by-step setting
adjustments; color illustrations; and
detailed how, when, and why explanations for
each option. Every button, dial, switch, and
menu configuration setting is explored in a
user-friendly manner, with suggestions for
setup according to various shooting styles.
Darrell’s friendly and informative writing
style allows readers to easily follow
directions while feeling as if a friend
dropped in to share his knowledge. The
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camera itself and also covers basic
photography technique.

Digital Photography All-in-One Desk
Reference For Dummies
Mastering the Nikon Z6 by Darrell Young
provides a wealth of experience-based
information and insights for owners of
Nikon's new mirrorless full-frame Z6 camera.
Darrell is determined to help the user
navigate past the confusion that often comes
with complex and powerful professional camera
equipment. This book explores the features
and capabilities of the camera in a way that
far surpasses the user’s manual. It guides
readers through the camera features with stepby-step setting adjustments; color
illustrations; and detailed how, when, and
why explanations for each option. Every
button, dial, switch, and menu configuration
setting is explored in a user-friendly
manner, with suggestions for setup according
to various shooting styles. Darrell’s
friendly and informative writing style allows
readers to easily follow directions, while
feeling as if a friend dropped in to share
his knowledge. The information in this book
goes beyond the camera itself and also covers
basic photography technique.

The Friedman Archives Guide to Sony's
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David Busch's Canon EOS RP Guide to Digital
Photography is your all-in-one comprehensive
resource and reference for the exciting new
Canon EOS RP mirrorless camera. This highlyaffordable model sports a 26.2 MP full frame
sensor embedded with 4,779 Dual-Pixel phase
detection AF points for lightning-fast,
precise autofocus. The EOS RP’s 2.36 million
dot electronic viewfinder provides a bright,
clear view as you shoot. There are three
available adapters that it easy to supplement
your RF-mount lenses with a broad selection
of legacy Canon EF and EF-S optics. The EOS
RP has wireless connectivity to allow linking
the camera to a computer and iOS or Android
smart devices, high-definition movie-making
capabilities, and a versatile swiveling touch
screen LCD. With this book in hand, you can
quickly apply all these advanced features to
your digital photography, while boosting your
creativity to take great photographs with
your Canon EOS RP. Filled with detailed howto steps and full-color illustrations, David
Busch's Canon EOS RP Guide to Digital
Photography covers all this upscale camera's
features in depth, from taking your first
photos through advanced details of setup,
exposure, lens selection, lighting, and more,
and relates each feature to specific
photographic techniques and situations. Also
included is the handy EOS RP "roadmap"
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chapter,
an easy-to-use visual guide to the
camera's features and controls. Learn when to
use each option and, more importantly, when
not to use them, by following the author’s
recommended settings for every menu entry.
With best-selling photographer and mentor
David Busch as your guide, you'll quickly
have full creative mastery of your camera’s
capabilities, whether you're shooting on the
job, as an advanced enthusiast, or are just
out for fun. Start building your knowledge
and confidence, while bringing your vision to
light with the Canon EOS RP today.

Adobe Indesign CC
8 books in 1 - your key to terrific digital
photos! Your one-stop, full-color guide to
creating digital images with "wow" From
picking your camera to posting photos on the
Web, here's what you need to know about
digital photography in eight easy-to-use
minibooks! Packed with full-color examples
that will get your creative juices flowing,
this guide helps you take better pictures;
edit, organize, and share them; restore
vintage prints; and more. Discover how to
Choose the right camera and software Compose
and shoot great pictures Edit images with
Photoshop and Photoshop Elements Scan old
prints and repair them Print your photos or
share them online
Page 16/40

Read PDF David Buschs Sony Alpha A7 Iii Guide
To Digital Photography The David Busch Camera
Guide
Series the Nikon D750
Mastering
The Sony NEX-7 is one of the most innovative
cameras Sony has ever introduced. It is the
flagship of Sony's NEX product line, a whole
new type of picture-taking machine, combining
a tiny, mirrorless body with the same large
sensor found in bulky digital "

David Busch's Canon EOS RP Guide to
Digital Photography
Designed for photographers who haven't
memorized every button, dial, setting, and
feature on their Sony a7 III, Rocky Nook's
handy and ultra-portable quick reference
Pocket Guide helps you get the shot when
you're out and about. * Confirm that your
camera is set up properly with the pre-shoot
checklist * Identify every button and dial on
your camera * Learn the essential modes and
settings you need to know * Dive deeper with
additional features of your camera * Execute
step-by-step instructions for shooting
multiple exposures, in-camera HDR, time-lapse
movies, and more * Follow tips and techniques
for getting great shots in typical scenarios
(portrait, landscape, freezing action, low
light, etc.)

David Busch’s Compact Field Guide for
the Nikon D7200
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Gary Friedman
explaining complex things in easy-tounderstand terms. In this 740-page (!) book,
every feature is described in remarkable
detail. (Including one I'll bet you haven't
read about anywhere else.) Topics covered
include: * Gary's personal camera settings *
All of the hidden features that are NOT in
the menus * All the different ways to tether
the camera, both wired and wireless * All of
the FTP options, including how you can
caption, keyword, and upload everything while
still in the field! * A step-by-step guide to
producing images that are 240 megapixels in
size * My workflow for reducing high ISO
noise using three different programs *
Untangling the alphabet soup that is video
nomenclature * How to communicate with your
camera when it's off (!) Join the legions of
satisfied readers that have relied on Gary to
get the most out of their digital cameras!

David Busch's Sony Alpha a68/ILCA-68
Guide to Digital Photography

David Busch's Canon EOS 80D Guide to
Digital SLR Photography

David Busch's Nikon Coolpix P7700
Photoshop's layers are arguably the most
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powerful
aspect of the software's user
interface and are the key to successful image
editing in Photoshop. Layers allow for both
global and local adjustments to images and
can be used to create a number of special
effects. Best of all, layers allow for
nondestructive editing of your original
image. New Photoshop users often see layers
as too complicated, and they miss out on the
program's full potential. This book will
remove the confusion factor by providing an
in-depth introduction to layers. Clear, stepby-step instructions and illustrations help
the reader quickly master the tools that are
relevant for photographers. In this book you
will learn about: Working with and building
multiple layers Blending layers and which
Options to use Using layers to enhance and
retouch your images Creating and using layer
masks Creating luminosity and saturation
layer masks Using Smart Objects and Smart
Filters Advanced layer techniques Time-saving
shortcuts, tips, and tricks

David Busch’s Sony Alpha
a6000/ILCE-6000 Guide to Digital
Photography
A guide to the Nikon D600 camera describes
the camera's controls, exposure, lenses,
electronic flash, menus, and movie-making
techniques.
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Busch's Sony Alpha A6300
David Busch's Canon EOS R Guide to Digital
Photography is your all-in-one comprehensive
resource and reference for the exciting new
Canon EOS R full-frame mirrorless camera. It
sports a high-resolution 30 MP sensor
embedded with 5,655 Dual-Pixel phase
detection AF points for lightning-fast,
precise autofocus. The EOS R’s 3.69 million
dot electronic viewfinder provides a bright,
clear view. Three available mount adapters
make it easy to supplement your R-mount
lenses with a broad selection of legacy Canon
EF and EF-S optics. The EOS R has Wi-Fi/ NFC
connectivity to allow linking the camera to a
computer and iOS or Android smart devices,
high-definition movie-making capabilities,
and a versatile swiveling touch screen LCD.
With this book in hand, you can quickly apply
all these advanced features to your digital
photography, while boosting your creativity
to take great photographs with your Canon EOS
R.
Filled with detailed how-to steps and fullcolor illustrations, David Busch's Canon EOS
R Guide to Digital Photography covers all
this upscale camera's features in depth, from
taking your first photos through advanced
details of setup, exposure, lens selection,
lighting, and more, and relates each feature
to specific photographic techniques and
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"roadmap" chapter, an easy-to-use visual
guide to the camera's features and controls.
Learn when to use each option and, more
importantly, when not to use them, by
following the author’s recommended settings
for every menu entry. With best-selling
photographer and mentor David Busch as your
guide, you'll quickly have full creative
mastery of your camera’s capabilities,
whether you're shooting on the job, as an
advanced enthusiast, or are just out for fun.
Start building your knowledge and confidence,
while bringing your vision to light with the
Canon EOS R today. p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px
0.0px 0.0px; font: 12.0px 'Times New Roman'}
p.p2 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font:
12.0px 'Times New Roman'; min-height: 15.0px}
span.s1 {font: 11.0px Verdana}

David Busch's Sony Alpha a7C Guide to
Digital Photography
The design industry has evolved rapidly over
the past decade. Effective and successful
designers no longer need to just “make
things,” they need to be curious thinkers who
understand how to solve problems that have a
true impact on the world we live in and how
to show the power of designing for social
good. Now more than ever, the graphic design
industry needs a book that teaches the
foundations and theories of design while
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simultaneously
speaking to the topics of
history, ethics, and accessibility in order
to make designs that are the most effective
for all people.
In Powered by Design, educator, designer, and
public speaker Renee Stevens brings a truly
up to date and thoughtful approach to an
introduction to graphic design. As Assistant
Professor at the S.I. Newhouse School of
Communication at Syracuse University, Stevens
created this book to be at home equally in
academia and outside of the school setting.
With a conversational and approachable tone,
Stevens’ book is for anyone who wants to gain
a more practical understanding of what
graphic design is today, and the power and
potential it has: from students to novice
graphic designers to anyone who wants to
build a solid foundation of design skills so
that they can work more effectively with
professional designers. Stevens covers topics
such as:
• Choosing the right typeface
• Hierarchy and visual weight
• Creating design systems
• Balancing tension
• Visualizing data
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• Understanding color and mood
• Defining a story structure
• User testing and critique
• Immersive design (designing for all
the senses)
• Determining when a design is finished
• How to make a living with design
Woven throughout is the crucial idea that you
must embrace empathy in everything you design
in order to create work that is the most
inclusive. Design has the power and potential
to make real impact in our everyday lives,
and this book will show you how to do that
starting with your first design experience.

Ziggy, Stardust and Me

Adobe Photoshop
Adobe Photoshop: A Complete Course and
Compendium of Features is your guide to
creating, editing, and enhancing images and
designs in Adobe Photoshop. Whether you’re
retouching a photograph, making a simulated
chalk drawing, or creating a composite photo
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3D drawing, Photoshop is the tool for
you—and this book will teach you what you
need to know.
First, with a complete Course that includes a
set of projects and lessons derived from
Adobe Certified Instructor Steve Laskevitch,
you will learn the procedures needed to use
Photoshop effectively and professionally.
Dozens of lessons are included that can be
applied to any graphics you have in mind.
Through these step-by-step lessons, you’ll be
exposed to all of Photoshop’s features in
practical contexts and its best practices for
optimal workflows. To complete the Course,
we’ll supply lesson documents and their
assets to download. These can even serve as
starting points for your own projects.
Then, for greater depth of knowledge and
subsequent reference, you’ll use the
Compendium to uncover more of the “how” and
“why” of Photoshop. With each topic easy to
access, you can find and explore all of
Photoshop’s key features and concepts in
depth. With cross references between the
Course and Compendium, the two parts of the
book complement each other perfectly. Best of
all, when the lessons in the Course are done,
the Compendium will continue to serve for
months and years to come.
Learn step by step how to:
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• Set up an ideal workspace
• Master selections and masks
• Work with type and brushes
• Use blend modes for combining images
• Take advantage of Smart Objects
• Become more efficient and effective
with actions and scripts
• And much more!
2021 Photoshop Update: Download an addendum
covering the 2021 Adobe Photoshop update
along with the supplied Course files for the
book. See the book's Introduction for a link
to downloadable resources webpage.

The Complete Guide to Sony's A6000
Camera (B&W edition)
Have you ever dreamed of taking such
incredible landscape photos that your friends
and family say, “Wait a minute, this is your
photo?! You took this?” Well, you’re in luck.
Right here, in this book, pro photographer
and award-winning author Scott Kelby teaches
you how to shoot and edit jaw-dropping
landscape photographs. Scott shares all his
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secrets
and time-tested techniques, as he
discusses everything from his go-to essential
gear and camera settings to the landscape
photography techniques you need to create
absolutely stunning images. From epic scenes
at sunrise to capturing streams and
waterfalls with that smooth, silky look, and
from photographing the night sky or the Milky
Way to creating breathtaking, sweeping
panoramas, Scott has got you covered. Among
many other topics, you’ll learn: • The
secrets to getting super-sharp, crisp images
(without having to buy a new lens). • Exactly
which camera settings work best for landscape
photography and why (and which ones you
should avoid). • Where to focus your camera
for tack-sharp images from foreground to
background. • How to shoot beautiful high
dynamic range images and stunning panoramas
(and even HDR panos!), along with how to postprocess them like a pro. • How to create
captivating long-exposure landscape shots
that wow your viewers. • What gear you need,
what gear you can skip, which accessories
work best, and a ton of killer tips that will
not only help you create better images, but
make the entire experience that much more
fun. It’s all here, from the planning, to the
shoot, to the post-processing—taking your
images from flat to fabulous—and best of all,
it’s just one topic per page, so you’ll get
straight to the info you need fast. There has
never been a landscape book like it! TABLE OF
CONTENTS Chapter 1: Essential Gear Chapter 2:
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Settings & Lenses Chapter 3: Before
Your Shoot Chapter 4: Composition Chapter 5:
HDR & Panos Chapter 6: Long Exposures Chapter
7: Starry Skies & the Milky Way Chapter 8:
Post-Processing Chapter 9: Even More Tips
Chapter 10: Landscape Recipes p.p1 {margin:
0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 12.0px
Verdana} p.p2 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px
0.0px; font: 12.0px Verdana; min-height:
15.0px}

David Busch's Canon EOS R Guide to
Digital Photography
DAVID BUSCH'S SONY ALPHA A7/A7R GUIDE TO
DIGITAL PHOTOGRAPHY is a complete resource
and reference for the Sony Alpha A7 and A7R,
the new ultra-compact camera featuring 24 and
36 megapixels, respectively, and Zeiss
lenses. With this book in hand, you will
explore the world of digital photography,
develop your creativity, and take great
photographs with the Sony Alpha A7/A7R. With
clear how-to steps and full-color
illustrations, DAVID BUSCH'S SONY ALPHA
A7/A7R GUIDE TO DIGITAL PHOTOGRAPHY covers
your camera's features in depth, from taking
your first photos through advanced details of
setup, exposure, lenses, lighting, and more,
and relates each feature to specific
photographic techniques and situations. Also
included is the handy Sony A7/A7R "roadmap,"
an easy-to-use visual guide to the camera's
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features
and controls. With David Busch as
your guide, you'll be in full creative
control, whether you're shooting on the job,
as an advanced hobbyist, or are just out for
fun. Start building your knowledge,
creativity, and confidence with the Sony
Alpha A7/A7R today.

The Sony A7 and A7R
The book you're reading about right now was
created with Adobe InDesign CC. And that's
the case no matter which reading format you
prefer--whether it's the physical book made
of plant fiber and ink, or the digital
version made of electrons in an e-reader. In
fact, most of the books, magazines, posters,
and brochures you see were likely made with
InDesign as well. It's all around you. Adobe
InDesign CC: A Complete Course and Compendium
of Features is your guide to building
publications great or small in this
ubiquitous page layout application. First,
with a complete Course that includes a set of
projects and lessons derived from the
curriculum of award-winning and Adobe
Certified Instructor Steve Laskevitch, you
will learn the procedures needed to use
InDesign professionally. Dozens of lessons
are included that can be applied to any
document you have in mind: engineering
proposals, marketing collateral, spec sheets,
magazines, newsletters, books, and more.
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Through
these step-by-step lessons, you'll be
exposed to all of InDesign's features in
practical contexts and its best practices for
publishing workflows. To complete the Course,
we'll supply lesson documents and their
assets to download. These can even serve as
starting points for your own projects. Then,
for greater depth of knowledge and subsequent
reference, you'll use the Compendium to
uncover more of the "how" and "why" of
InDesign and publishing tech in general. With
each topic easy to access, you can find and
explore all of InDesign's key features and
concepts in depth. With cross references
between the Course and Compendium, the two
parts of the book complement each other
perfectly. Best of all, when the lessons in
the Course are done, the Compendium will
continue to serve for months and years to
come. Learn step by step how to: - Create
documents from postcards and posters to large
books - Take control of typography and more
with styles - Combine images with text for
compelling layouts - Use color with
predictable results - Prepare documents for
both print and electronic output - And much
more! "I've known Steve for over 20 years,
and have always admired his empathy and
passion for generously sharing his knowledge
with others. He leverages his deep
understanding of InDesign and takes the time
to share what he hears from users to advocate
on their behalf directly to the InDesign team
to make the product better. This book will
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InDesign user." -- Michael Ninness Formerly
InDesign Product Manager Now Adobe's Senior
Director "Steve's long relationship with
Adobe InDesign and the people who actually
built it make him the ideal person to guide
any designer through the rich toolset that is
Adobe InDesign. While his smouldering good
looks and James Bond-like sophistication will
not be of any value to the reader, his indepth knowledge, years of delivering
training, patience and good humour almost
certainly will." -- Chris Kitchener Ex Group
Product Manager for Adobe InDesign and Adobe
Illustrator

David Busch's Nikon D850 Guide to
Digital SLR Photography
The Sony Alpha SLT-A58 is one of the most
innovative cameras that Sony has ever
introduced. The camera boasts 20 megapixels
of resolution, continuous shooting at 8
frames per second, and full high-definition
movie-making capabilities. This book shows
you how, when, and why to use all the cool
features, controls, and functions of the Sony
Alpha SLT-A58 to take great photographs and
movies. Introductory chapters will help you
get comfortable with the basics of your
camera before you dive right into exploring
creative ways to apply file formats,
resolution, and exposure. Beautiful, fullPage 30/40
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images illustrate where the essential
buttons and dials are. With this book you'll
learn: How to select the best autofocus mode,
shutter speed, f/stop, and flash capability
to take great pictures under any conditions;
advanced shooting techniques, including highdefinition movie making; how to use flash
functions, including wireless flash;
troubleshooting and prevention tips to keep
your camera and media operating smoothly. --

Sony A7 Series
This guide shows you how, when, and why to
use all the cool features, controls, and
functions of the Nikon Coolpix P7700 to take
great photographs and movies.

The Friedman Archives Guide to Sony's
A7R IV
Join the photographers who turn to the For
Dummies series for useful guidance Nikon D780
For Dummies provides Nikon D780 users and
owners with in-depth knowledge and practical
advice about how to get great shots with
their powerful camera. Written by
professional photographer Doug Sahlin, this
book gives quick and convenient answers to
Nikon D780 users’ most frequent and pressing
questions. Nikon D780 For Dummies covers the
topics you’ll need to get started with your
new D780 camera. The book includes clear
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guidance
on topics like: · Exploring the
Nikon D780 body · Getting to know the
settings options · Seeing results from auto
modes · Taking control of exposure · Looking
into lens options · Using the flash
effectively Written in the straightforward
and pragmatic style known and loved by For
Dummies readers around the world, Nikon D780
For Dummies is perfect for people just
starting out with digital SLR photography as
well as those who know their way around a
camera.

The Landscape Photography Book

The Expert Test Manager
David Busch’s Sony Alpha a6500/ILCE-6500
Guide to Digital Photography is the most
comprehensive reference and guide book
available for Sony’s advanced APS-C
mirrorless camera. This eagerly-anticipated
enthusiast/professional digital camera adds
in-body image stabilization, a useful touch
screen, and better low light performance at
up to ISO 51,200. It features a 24 megapixel
sensor with 425 embedded phase-detect pixels
for lightning-fast autofocus at up to 11
frames per second. With an electronic shutter
that provides a silent shooting option, and
stunning 4K/UHD video capabilities, the
a6500/ILCE-6500 is a versatile digital camera
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simple to use, yet boasts features
demanded by the most avid photo buff. With
this book in hand, you will discover all the
capabilities of the Sony Alpha
a6500/ILCE-6500 as you explore the world of
digital photography, develop your creativity,
and capture the best photographs you’ve ever
taken. p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px;
font: 12.0px 'Times New Roman'} span.s1
{font: 12.0px Times} Filled with detailed howto steps and full-color illustrations, David
Busch’s Sony Alpha a6500/ILCE-6500 Guide to
Digital Photography describes every feature
of this sophisticated camera in depth, from
taking your first photos through advanced
details of setup, exposure, lens selection,
lighting, and more. It relates each feature
to specific photographic techniques and
situations. Also included is the handy camera
“roadmap,” an easy-to-use visual guide to the
a6500/ILCE-6500’s features and controls.
Learn when to use every option and, more
importantly, when not to use them, by
following the author’s recommended settings
for every menu entry. With best-selling
photographer and mentor David Busch as your
guide, you’ll quickly have full creative
mastery of your camera’s capabilities,
whether you’re shooting on the job, taking
pictures as an advanced enthusiast pushing
the limits of your imagination, or are just
out for fun. Start building your knowledge
and confidence, while bringing your vision to
light with the Sony Alpha a6500/ILCE-6500.
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A7 III: Pocket Guide
Written for one of the best travel cameras
ever made, this comprehensive yet easy-tounderstand guide for the Sony Alpha 6000 is
written for the advanced user (with tutorials
and easy explanations in case you're not so
advanced). In it we provide a thorough guide
which explains each feature in plain English
and provides hundreds of visual examples as
well. There is no better way to learn about
and get the most out of your camera. Get the
most out of your investment and enjoy
learning more about it at the same time! A
complete description, preview pages and a
table of contents can all be found on the
author's website.

Raising Great Girls
Presents an introduction to the features of
the two Sony cameras, covering such topics as
autofocus, shooting modes, accessory lenses,
flash capability, and the basics of digital
photography.

Adobe Illustrator

Mastering the Nikon Z6
So, you think being a mom is just one job? A
mother's hindsight will tell you something
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understand a situation only after it has
happened. Darlene Brock understands this well
now that she has raised two daughters while
working, traveling, and juggling life.
Because she's worked outside the home her
entire adult life, breaking up the role of
mom into individual jobs seemed only natural.
Then, discovering that each job has seasons
made everything more doable. This book will
reveal what she learned and provide a simple
how-to for every responsibility a mom faces.
Each chapter is written in such a way that it
will help a mother successfully manage the
tasks ahead on her road to raising great
girls. Coach How to create the rules,
strategies, and tactics, and assurance that
you can do it! Creative Counselor Discover
and nurture the uniqueness and talents within
your girl. Time Manager Ways to determine the
activities in your girl's life while keeping
your sanity. Media Director Successfully
manage entertainment and social media's
influence in your daughter's life. Academic
Advocate Place her on the best road to
education within the options available.
Professor of Gender Studies The must-have
conversations on equality between sexes and
the view of gender. Relationship Counselor
Practical advice to develop great
relationships and avoid bad ones. Sex Ed
Teacher Facts and statistics, and the reallife sex talk all girls need to have.
Financial Consultant Provide tools to teach
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the traps
and rewards of proper money
management. Security Officer Discerning when
and how to provide protection as well as when
not to. Communications Specialist Tips on how
we communicate, when to speak, and when to
remain silent. In-Home Demonstrator What we
do will always be more effective than what we
say. Military Strategist The rules of
engagement for your mother-daughter
relationship. There are also three bonus
chapters for dads, including key roles of a
father that every mom can hand over to her
man. Master Gemologist The first man to
treasure your girl, setting a standard for
all men who follow. Stunt Coordinator Teach
risk, safety, and encourage self-confidence.
Bodyguard Protect your little girl and teach
her how to protect herself. Be inspired. Be
encouraged. Darlene's reassurance will make
you believe parenting is a job you can do,
raising confident and capable girls with grit
and grace. This book is for all the imperfect
moms with imperfect daughters. Perfection is
not required on the road to becoming great
moms who are successfully raising great
girls.

Mastering the Nikon D500
David Busch's Nikon D850 Guide to Digital SLR
Photography is your all-in-one comprehensive
resource and reference for the feature-packed
Nikon D850 camera. Built around a groundPage 36/40

Read PDF David Buschs Sony Alpha A7 Iii Guide
To Digital Photography The David Busch Camera
Guide
Series
breaking
45.7 megapixel back-illuminated
sensor, this pro/enthusiast model offers
incredible image quality and high ISO
performance, along with 4K movie shooting
capabilities. With continuous shooting up to
9 fps with optional battery grip, the Nikon
D850 is one of the most versatile cameras the
company has ever offered. With this book in
hand, you master all the camera’s impressive
features, and fine tune your skills as you
develop your creativity taking great
photographs with your D850. p.p1 {margin:
0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 12.0px 'Times
New Roman'} p.p2 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px
0.0px; font: 12.0px 'Times New Roman'; minheight: 15.0px} Filled with detailed how-to
steps and full-color illustrations, David
Busch's Nikon D850 Guide to Digital SLR
Photography covers all the camera's
capabilities in depth, from taking your first
photos through advanced details of setup,
exposure, lens selection, lighting, and more.
It relates each feature to specific
photographic techniques and situations. Also
included is a handy visual guide to the D850,
with close-up photos and descriptions of the
camera's essential features and controls.
Learn when to use each option and, more
importantly, when not to use them, by
following the author’s recommended settings
for every menu entry. With best-selling
photographer and mentor David Busch as your
guide, you'll quickly have full creative
mastery of your camera’s capabilities,
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whether
you're shooting on the job, as an
advanced enthusiast, or are just out for fun.
Start building your knowledge and confidence,
while bringing your vision to light with the
Nikon D850 today.
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